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October 31 - November 4

IT WAS AMAZING TO
SEE ALL THE

HALLOWEEN SPIRIT
AROUND EACH CAMPUS!  

THE HALLOWEEN
PARADES AND THE  DIA

DE LOS MUERTOS
CELEBRATIONS WERE
INCREDIBLE. THANK
YOU TO ALL, WHO

MADE THIS HAPPEN.



,

Tech High Visits John Reed

Technology High School ASB has
partnered with Chick-Fil-A to

participate in the 2022-2023 Leader
Academy. The first major event of

the year is the One Million Book
Giveaway. Of the one million books

Chick-Fil-A pledges to giveaway
each year, 175 sets of 4 books were
donated to THS ASB to giveaway in

our community. 



Today, leaders from THS ASB
visited Kindergarten — Second

Grade classrooms at John Reed
where THS students discussed the
importance of reading, read books

with students, decorated
bookmarks, and donated books to

each student for their home
libraries. 






Is your closet bursting out of its seams and you want to
make some room? Now is the time! Rancho Cotate High is
having their very first Cougar Closet Clean Out, November
1st- 15th.  This is the perfect opportunity to make space in

your closet. RCHS ASB is partnering with a local
organization, Boox.Eco, whose mission is to eliminate waste
by extending the life of clothing items and keeping them out

of our landfills! 



They are also holding a clothing drop off day on Thursday,
November 10th from 2 pm to 6pm at Rancho! You can

always drop off at anytime. There is a bin that is visible from
the parking lot if you would like to stop by. 

For every clothing item donated Boox.eco will donate
money to the school for the items! It's a win, win!



If you have any questions, please reach out to Jessica

Holman @ jessica_holman@crpusd.org



Closet Clean Out



The Board felt that more time was
needed for this decision and to
allow other applicants to apply

for the vacancy. No candidate was
appointed on Tuesday. The

meeting was recorded and is now
available for viewing on our
district website. Click HERE






November 1 ,2022
Special Meeting

The Board of Education held a
Special  Board meeting on November

1st to interview applicants for the
vacancy in Trustee Area 4. Two

candidates were interviewed and
after careful consideration, the

Board made a motion to table the
appointment and implement the 60

day process. 



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kCWN9JpIHeo

